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This unnecessary bill tries to micromanage human behavior to virtue-signal against a
non-problem and turns the Commissioner of Labor and Industries into the "Official TV
Remote Hog" in a state where we have seen officials use their bully pulpit to harass
cake bakers.

Nobody is "out to get" the hearing-impaired, and if someone wants the close
captioning to be switched on, are we so awful as a society we need a law for what
can be politely asked? Most of the time, people are just looking down at their phones

anyway.



